Uniform Update

Below is a cheat sheet for our school uniform, please reach out to the office at 773-645-3321 with any questions!

Required School Uniform:

CICS Bucktown Logo Polo:
Students must wear a navy polo with the school logo. The polo may be long or short-sleeved. Purchases
can be made at http://www.chicagocsu.com/store/c3/CICS Bucktown.html

Khaki Pants: no jeans or cargo
Any color khaki is fine. You may purchase these anywhere you can find them.

Belts:
Belts must be plain black or plain brown and worn with khaki pants or khaki shorts (no studs, etc. on belts or
excessively large, ornate belt buckles).

Aug/Sept/May/June Only
Khaki Shorts: no jeans or cargo
Students may wear khaki shorts during the warmer months of school - Aug/Sept/May/June

School Shoes:

Students may wear any color shoes to school. If the shoes become a distraction to the learning environment
then the student will not be allowed to wear them to school. Parents will be contacted if this becomes an
issue.

Physical Education Uniform:

Kindergarten Through 5th Grade:
e Students are required to wear their P.E. uniform on their P.E. day. The uniform is as follows:
o CICS Bucktown T-shirt with school logo. Color of shirt may be white, navy or gray.
o CICS Bucktown logo gym shorts or CICS Bucktown logo sweatpants (available for purchase at
http://www.chicagocsu.com/store/c3/CICS_Bucktown.html)
o Any athletic shoes
Middle School:
e Students will follow the same PE dress code as K-5 but may only wear their PE uniform if they are
currently in a PE elective.

CICS Bucktown sweatshirts may be worn to school but must have a CICS Bucktown logo shirt under the
uniform. If it is a non PE day then this shirt must be the school polo. Students may be required to remove the
sweatshirt during high temperatures in the building.

Cold weather boots may only be worn to and from school, and during recess. Students must bring their uniform
shoes to wear during the school day when cold weather boots are worn to and from school.

* After September 2nd, 2016, any student who is not in the proper uniform will be contacted by their child’s
homeroom teacher. Repeated incidents will result in a consequences and will be communicated to parents at
this time.”

MORE DETAILED INFORMATION REGARDING SCHOOL UNIFORMS IS ALWAYS AVAILABLE ONLINE
THROUGH THE 2016-2017 STUDENT HANDBOOK.
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